[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ][image: Macintosh HD:Users:asd1:Desktop:Screen Shot 2018-05-01 at 2.02.06 PM.png][image: ]Yellow class has been studying seeds and botany. We now have a camping area set up in dramatic play and we have been having fun fishing, relaxing in the tent, roasting marshmallows, and will be making s'mores for our snack! We talked about half and whole when we cut oranges in half. We also squeezed oranges to see how much juice was in one orange. We enjoyed drinking our freshly squeezed orange juice! As part of our Kindergarten transition we are serving breakfast on trays and we are also playing on the kindergarten playground! We are reading books about kindergarten, talk about the difference and similarities between pre-school and Kindergarten. We continue to practice our name writing and letter and sound identification. To help with that, we have been having lots of fun playing alphabet bingo.
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